
Voluntary Product
Safety Recall

Ryobi and Homelite 
Petrol Line Trimmer/Brushcutters 

and brushcutter blades.

Ryobi Models: RBC254FSDSN RBC254FSBSN, ABCLT04G 
Homelite Models: HBC25SJSN, HBC30SBSN 

Blade Attachments Models: RAC1101 or LTA024 
Sold at Bunnings stores nationwide from 

 October 2013 to April 2016

What is the Problem? If the nut securing the blade is 
not properly tightened before use, in accordance with 
the instructions, the blade may detach.

What is the Risk? If the blade detaches during use, 
it could hit and cut you or bystanders.

What to do: Immediately stop using the blade 
attachment and to contact Techtronic Industries N.Z. 
Limited to either: 

1.	 return the Product (as a whole) for a refund of the full 
purchase price of the Product; or

2.	 return the Blade (only) for a refund of the full retail 
price of the Blade. 

Contact Details: For more information: 
Free Call:	 0800 028 491 
Mail:	 PO Box 12-806, Penrose, Auckland 1642 
Email:	 info@ryobi.co.nz 
Website:	 www.ryobi.co.nz

See www.recalls.govt.nz for New Zealand 
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